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Thursday 14th July – Year 6 Graduation and Prom 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
It is coming to that time of year where we are preparing to send our lovely Year 6 children off into the big, 
wide world! It is with great pleasure that I am able to invite you to our Graduation Ceremony. This has 
been a luxury that parents and children have not had over the last few years so we are so glad that it is 
finally happening. Please save the date! 
 
The ceremony will take place on Thursday 14th July at 1:30 – 3:00 in the Main Hall. This will be followed by 
a Prom for the Year 6 children after school. This will be just for the children and will be supervised by 
school staff. It will finish at 5:00. All children must be collected. 
 
The dress code for the events is Formal/Smart/Party Wear. We request that children come to school on 
this day dressed in their uniform and bring their outfits in a clearly labelled bag. Boys and Girls will be 
provided separate rooms to change into their outfits ahead of the Graduation Ceremony.  
 
School will provide drinks and biscuits for the Graduation. We are asking for food contributions for the 
Prom, such as crisps, chocolate and buns. You may also bring hot food for example kebabs, samosas, 
pakoras and pizzas! 
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to thank all the parents who have been in touch with contacts for 
decorations, photo booths and DJs. It is very much appreciated. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all on Graduation Day.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Hanif  
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